
 
OES PTO GENERAL MEETING 

May 7, 2020 
 

Welcome & Introduction of Officers:  Jen-Hope Belis & Heather Dinkel-Co-Presidents, Jeannette Blaustein -Vice-
President, Janet Blanco-Treasurer, Ashley Faulk-Secretary 
 
President’s Report:  Jen-Hope Belis & Heather Dinkel wished everyone well as they step down as Co-Presidents. 
 
Past Events 
● Family Dance:  Held via Zoom on Friday, March 27th from 6-8pm.  
● Staff Easter Egg Hunt: Canceled and hopefully done at beginning of year 

Upcoming Events 
● Teacher AppreciationTeacher Appreciation 

○ We will do a VIRTUAL Teacher Appreciation Week from May 11-15.    
○ In addition, we will be placing LAWN SIGNS at the home of all 73 staff members. 
○ Board suggests that remaining funds for Teacher Appreciation be transferred to next year’s  budget 

so that we can do a WELCOME BACK TEACHER APPRECIATION when school starts and then our 
traditional week in May.  MOTION to transfer remaining balance made by Samantha Richardson.  
2nd by Summer Brown 

● 5th Grade Moving Up Dance  
○ In lieu of the “Moving Up Dance” on June 2nd, we are doing Lawn Signs with fun items to do a party 

at their home.  Parents have paid $10 for this.  108 signs were ordered. 
 
Committees & Board Members  
We plan to continue to have our "Family Fun" Events organized by different grade levels.  Please consider getting 
involved!  SIGN UP at  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044faaaf2ca5f85-ptocommittee 

 
Elections  Nominees for 2020-21 Board are... 
Jessica Marshall & Michele Hildebrand - Co-Presidents (new) 
Jeannette Blaustein - Vice President (remaining) 
Janet Blanco - Treasurer (remaining) 
Alyson Barnstead - Secretary  (new)  
MOTION to approve Co-Presidents made by Alyson Barnstead.  2nd by Katie Keezer. 
MOTION to approve Secretary made by Michelle Williams.  2nd by Katie Keezer. 
 
Foundation Report (www.CapeCharterFoundation.org) 
Lighthouse Awards Dinner moved to Friday, August 28th  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Current balance as of 3/4/2020 is $35, 069.87.  Will close books on July 1 -30. 

 
Principal’s Report 

● End of year will look different, but we will have closure 
● Bussing forms must be completed by June 15. 
● Uniforms have New colors: Navy, Gold, Sapphire Blue.  Black is no longer school uniform color but students 

can still wear old uniforms.  We are adding a vendor for shirts. 
 



Open Discussion & Adjournment 


